
West A Street 
Improvement Project

West City Limits to Folsom Street

The City invites the public to attend the second open house 
for the West A Street Improvement Project. The project 
team is seeking input from individuals who live, work and 
travel through the area on the initial design concepts being 
presented. This public open house is an opportunity for 
you to share your feedback with the project team. Stop in 
anytime between 5:30 and 7:00 PM.

If you are unable to attend, comment forms and project 
information are available at the project website, or contact 
one of the project representatives listed to the left.

Thursday, October 19, 2017     5:30 PM - 7:00 PM 
Roper Elementary School, 2323 S. Coddington Ave.

Project Contacts
Danielle Vachal
City of Lincoln
531.289.8211
DVachal@lincoln.ne.gov

Visit the project website at: 
lincoln.ne.gov,  keyword: west A

Public Open House

Jon Olsen 
Olsson Associates
402.474.6311



Public Works & Utilities
Engineering Services
949 W Bond, Suite 200
Lincoln, NE 68521

ACCOMODATION NOTICE:
The City of Lincoln complies with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973 guidelines. 
Ensuring the public’s access to and participation in public meetings is a priority for the City of Lincoln. In the event you are in need 
of a reasonable accomodation in order to attend or participate in a public meeting conducted by the City of Lincoln, please contact 
the Director of Equity and Diversity, Lincoln Commission on Human Rights, at 402-441-7624 as soon as possible before the scheduled 
meeting date in order to make your request.


